
      
   
 
 To Whom it may concern. 
 
Re: Mari Da Silva. 
 
Mari Da Silva has for the Past six years done all of my documentation translations. 
 
Documents translated from Portuguese to English and visa versa. 
 
Translation of documentation includes basic translations to sensitive legal documents. 
 
I can highly recommend Mari in her Professional manner in which her speedy and 
accurate work has been done. 
 
Originally Mari was referred to me by the Mozambican High Commission in Pretoria. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Aleks Scepovich 
 
RSA Contact: +27 83 297 1506 
 
 


